
Livonia Public Schools 
Business Services Office 

Date: May 20, 2015 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 
   
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re: 2014-2015 Final Budget Amendments 
 

In an effort to keep the Board of Education informed as to our financial position, we 
amend our budgets several times during the year to update the Board on the most 
recent projections.  We would like to discuss the changes for the final budget 
amendment at the Finance Committee meeting on Tuesday, May 26, 2015.   
 
On Tuesday we will provide information on the final budget amendment and be 
available for questions.  We will ask the Board to adopt the final budget amendment 
at the June 8, 2015 Board of Education meeting.  
 
Please let me know if there are any questions.  Thank you very much. 
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